
Loss of Electrical facility at Grenfell Tower 

CIIr.Blakeman@rbkc.gov.uk 

Wed 29/05/2013 09:54 

To:rblack@ kctmo.org.uk < rblack@kctmo.org.uk>; 

cc:srumble@kctmo.org.uk <srumble@kctmo.org.uk>; Laura.Johnson@rbkc.gov.uk <Laura.Johnson@rbkc.gov.uk>; 

Cllr.Paget-Brown@rbkc.gov.uk <C!lr.Paget-Brown@rbkc.gov.uk>; CIIr.Feilding-Mellen@rbkc.gov.uk <Cllr.Feilding- 

Mellen@rbkc.gov.uk>; g renfellleaseholdersassodation@hotmail.co.uk 

<grenfellleaseholdersassociation@hotmail.co.uk>; 

Importance: High 

Dear Mr. Black 

I have just taken a telephone.call from Mr. Ahmed of 156 Grenfell Tower. He advises me 
that as of this morning he has lost everything electrical in his flat, all his appliances 
including his refrigerator (so he will also lose his food) and even his lighting. 

I think this problem has been allowed to continue for too long now and the TMO must take 
immediate and urgent steps to address matters as well as accepting liability for all the 
electrical goods that residents have lost as a consequence. Most of the residents of Grenfell 
Tower are on very low incomes and replacing lost goods themselves in advance of any 
successful insurance claim will be impossible. 

I look forward to receiving a v~ry swift response from you. 

Many thanks. 

CIIr. Judith Blakeman 

The Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea. 
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legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail 
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